
 

 

Apr. 19th, 2023 

Nitta Corporation 

Nitta Moore Div. Sales Dept. 

Dear valued customers, 

 

Notice of sales and support termination for Gyro products 

 

Gyro products (Gyro Change and Gyro Joint), which we have sold for many years as 

items to prevent cable breakage, have seen almost no new sales in recent years due 

to the spread of robots with the same function. Since demand is not expected to 

recover in the future, it has become difficult to obtain parts for purchase and to 

continue sales. 

Therefore, we have decided to terminate sales, repairs, and support services 

(including technical support) for all products, parts, and consumables related to 

Gyro products after orders are received in October 2023. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause, but if you need any of these products, please place 

your orders by the above deadline. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Gyro Change 
Gyro Joint 


